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ASX Release   
Sydney, 18 January 2016 
 
STW COMMUNICATIONS GROUP LIMITED – ACCC UPDATE 
STW Communications Group Limited (“STW Group” ASX: SGN), Australasia’s leading marketing 
content and communications group, is pleased to announce that the Australian Competition and 
Consumer Commission (ACCC) has informed WPP that it does not intend to conduct a public review 
of the proposed merger of STW Group with WPP Australia and New Zealand, which was announced 
on 14 December 2015.  Accordingly, the ACCC condition precedent to the merger has been satisfied. 
The merger remains subject to shareholder approval and other conditions. Further information will 
be provided to shareholders with the dispatch of the Explanatory Memorandum expected in 
February 2016. 
  For further information contact:  Lukas Aviani      Chief Financial Officer      STW Communications Group Limited     (02) 9373 6463      
 
 


